
Name: Helen Masters
Physical Address: 224a Katherine Mansfield Drive, Whitemans Valley
Email address: hm20118@hotmail.com

I am happy to see further subdivisions in the valley so more people can live
a rural lifestyle, however I do not believe there has been proper
consultations and I also have concerns that the proposed size of the
properties would reduce the "rural lifestyle" feel.

I do not stand to gain commercial advantage from my submission
I am seeking the following relief, that the council withdraws and properly
consults on these changes and considers the impacts on the current
residents and direct neighbours. 

Kind Regards,

Helen Masters
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